
 
 
 

 

ALTICE USA MAKES DONATION TO BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS OF AMERICA 
 

 
December 23, 2016 – Through its Altice Connects community program, Altice USA has made a $100,000 
cash and in-kind donation to the Boys & Girls Clubs of America as a holiday season gift to provide 
assistance to the communities in its service areas.   
 
Twenty local clubs across our Optimum and Suddenlink territories, as well as the national organization, 
will receive funds as part of this gift.  The Boys and Girls Club, a national organization, shares Altice 
USA’s philosophy of inspiring the next generation of leaders to realize their full potential.  Boys and Girls 
Club programs provide children, especially those that need it most, with a safe place to learn and grow, 
develop character and skills and embark on the right path to a great future.    
 

 
 

Altice USA representatives Allison Aylward (far left) and Katya Lanfant (far right) were joined by 
Executive Director Wayne Redman (center) and kids  from the Hempstead Boys & Girls Club. Hempstead 
was the first of 20 Boys & Girls Clubs across the country to receive their donation from Altice USA on 
behalf of all employees.   

http://www.alticeconnects.com/

